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Search ongoing for N.]. State Police trooper
missing for 3 days
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By Jeff Goldman | NJ Advance Media for NJ.com




A New Jersey State Police trooper who was being treated at a medical facility in
Pennsylvania went missing on Sunday evening.

Jason Dare was seen walking away from the building in Media, Pennsylvania shortly
before 7 p.m and is considered endangered, State Police said.

Dare, 46, of Cumberland County, was wearing a black Carhart jacket, black hooded
sweatshirt, blue jeans, and eyeglasses, State Police said. He is 6-foot and about 180
pounds with tattoos on his neck, arms, and hands.



Jason Dare, a 46-year-old state trooper from Vineland, has been missing since Sunday evening. New Jersey
State Police

Dare has been a State Police employee since 2004, according to the state pension
database. He is a Vineland resident, according to property records.

Pennsylvania State Police are also involved in the search for Dare. According to
6abc.com, a large search for Dare is ongoing in Delaware County, Pennsylvania on
Wednesday.

Anyone with information is asked to call New Jersey State Police at 609-963-6993.
Anonymous tips are welcome.
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